
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Victorian Public Tenants Association (VPTA) invites you to explore 
your experiences of and ideas for the upcoming redevelopment of the high-
rise towers at Flemington and North Melbourne at two ‘pop up’ days: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All ages welcome!!  |  Bring your family and friends!!  
For more information, visit the website or 
call/email Matilda Hooper at VPTA: 

: https://vpta.org.au/consultation/  
( 1800 015 510 
8 mhooper@vpta.org.au  

 
You can also complete our online 
survey using this QR code! 

µ Friday 16 August 2024 
120 Racecourse Road, Flemington 
in the Community Rooms  
drop in anytime between 4.00pm to 7.00pm 
 
µ Tuesday 27 August 2024 
33 Alfred Street, North Melbourne 
in the Language and Learning Centre Rooms 
drop in anytime between 4.00pm to 7.00pm 
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Pop in to a Pop Up for: = fun activities = = good discussion = 
= children’s activities = 
=family & friends = = and food! = 

 

https://vpta.org.au/consultation/

